
 

File No. 23-0600-S97 
 
TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE REPORT relative to additional resources that will be 
needed to supplement the existing 596 crossing guards.  
 

Recommendation for Council action: 
 
NOTE and FILE the June 16, 2023 Budget Recommendation, inasmuch as this 
recommendation is for information only and no Council action is required.  
 
Fiscal Impact Statement:  Not applicable. 
 
Community Impact Statement:  None submitted. 
 
Summary: 
 
On September 6, 2023, your Committee considered a June 16, 2023 Adopted Budget 
Recommendation (ABR) relative to additional resources that will be needed to 
supplement the existing 596 crossing guards.  After consideration and having provided 
an opportunity for public comment, the Committee moved to note and file the ABR.  This 
matter is now submitted to Council for its consideration. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Transportation Committee 
 
 
 
  
COUNCILMEMBER VOTE 

HUTT: YES 

PARK: YES 

HERNANDEZ: YES 

RAMAN: ABSENT 

YAROSLAVSKY: ABSENT 

  

  

ARL 

9/6/23 

   

   

 
-NOT OFFICIAL UNTIL COUNCIL ACTS- 


